
Fitzgerald Performing Arts Center. And a special appreciation to
Sweet Melissa’s Homemade Ice Cream for donating a delicious
sundae bar for dessert! The competition was fierce, and there
was plenty of mischief, with many attendees ending up in the
Brig! Fun was had by all, and we raised a significant amount of

money for school supplies for foster children and some exciting
fall events. Thank you to everyone who participated and

supported this event.

SEAWOLF PRIVATEERS’ NAVIGATOR

PIRATE’S PLUNDER GAME NIGHT

THANKS TO FUNKY PELICAN
AND ALL OUR LOCAL DRINKERS!

Pirate's Plunder Game Night was a huge success! Our first
attempt at a pirate-themed game night featuring a

variety of games received a lot of positive feedback. We
want to extend a special thank you to our sponsors:

Captain's BBQ, Carabbas Italian Grill, Texas Roadhouse, 

We want to extend our heartfelt thanks to Funky
Pelican for choosing Seawolf Privateers as their

nonprofit partner during the "Drink Like A Local"
promotions in July and August. Partnering with St. Augustine Distillery,

they created a special drink menu that donated $1 per drink to our cause.
Thanks to their efforts, we received a generous check for

 $1,179! A huge thank you to Funky Pelican
and their amazing staff for promoting our

mission and making a difference in the lives
of the kids we support

Pinch A Penny Pools and Spa,
Crescent Watersports, and the 



 kindness, this young girl now has a beautiful new bedroom
and play space of her own. Creating a warm and welcoming

environment for these children is at the heart of what we do,
and we are incredibly grateful to Stacy and Floors Alive for

helping us make this a reality.

Exciting News 

Josh and his wife, Mikaela, cares for their four biological children, two of whom
have autism, and have fostered 5 children.  The Wootens' dedication to their
family and foster children has been extraordinary, and this new vehicle will

profoundly impact their ability to continue providing exceptional care. We are
deeply grateful to NABC Recycled Rides Program, GEICO, Daytona Toyota, and

all partners involved for making this life-changing gift possible.

Save the DATE! 
Red Rum Murder

Mystery Dinner Show Fundraiser

Nov 8 & 9, 2024 - 6pm
Palm Coast VFW

Tickets go on sale Oct 1!

We want to extend our heartfelt thanks to Stacy Walker
at Floors Alive in Bunnell for his generous donation
 of carpet and padding for a young

foster girl's bedroom.  Thanks to their

In a heartwarming collaboration, Seawolf
Privateers proudly participated in gifting a

fully refurbished 2021 Toyota Corolla to
Joshua Wooten, a disabled U.S. Navy

veteran, through the National Auto Body
Council Recycled Rides® program. 

Life-changing Vehicle Donation 

 Lee played a crucial role in establishing the
structure of Seawolf Privateers and in forging

key partnerships with our community. Her
dedication and passion have been

instrumental in our growth, and she will be
greatly missed. We wish her all the best in her

future endeavors and know that her impact
will be felt for years to come.

We want to extend our
heartfelt thanks to Lee

Filipe for her invaluable
contributions as a board

member since March 2022.



It’s time again for the Pirate BOOTY Bash for the
foster children!  We need your help!

Do you own a business in Flagler County?  Are you part of a
group, or a club? Why not host a tent at our Fall/Halloween

event for the children?


